From: William Pearson <pleipiom1969@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2022 12:39 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: COLA

CAUTION:External email.

Hi,

| started teaching after Vietnam in Shoreline Schools, in August 1972. My annual salary was $8,000. | retired after 32
years, in 2004.

My take home pay doesn’t take me home anymore.

| would really appreciate a COLA increase for Plan One retirees.

| had Patty Murray’s son Randy in grade six in Shoreline. We can’t stop time or gravity, but helping retired educators
quality of life is appreciated.

Best,

William Pearson

910 Lenora Street#810

Seattle, WA98121

Sent from my iPhone
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



